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UTILITY BILL CHANGES 

hCCL/9 b¦a.9w{ 

!5aLbL{¢w!¢Lhb улм-тсо-оллл 

t¦.[L/ ²hwY{ улм-тсо-олсл 

[L.w!w¸ улм-тсо-олтл 

CL¢b9{{ /9b¢9w улм-тсо-олул 

 

bhb-9a9wD9b/¸ 

th[L/9 улм-тсо-олнл 

CLw9 ϧ w9{/¦9 улм-тсо-олпр 

 

¦¢L[L¢L9{-hb-/![[ [Lb9{ 

²!¢9w улм-плп-мнро 

{9²9w улм-плп-тмст 

tw9{{¦wL½95 ²!¢9w улм-плп-лфпт 

{¢hwa ²!¢9w улм-плп-тмст 

{¢w99¢{ улм-плп-мнрр 

D!w.!D9 улм-фнп-урлл 

{¢w99¢ [LDI¢{ улл-умп-помм 
 

¸ƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ŀƭǎƻ ǊŜǇƻǊǘ ŀ ŎƻƴŎŜǊƴ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ /ƛǘȅ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ 

CONTACTS 

ȍN TǫȍS ȍȚǹUE: 

STREET PROGRAM 2 

UTAH COUNTY FAIR 3 

VEHICLE SAFETY 3 

HERITAGE PAGEANT 3 

SENIOR CENTER TRIP 3 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 4 

This realignment is revenue neutral for 

the city, meaning the city is not collect-

ing any additional revenue with these 

adjustments. Users in the city who use 

less water may see their water rates re-

duce overall, while those who use more 

water may see an increase in rates.  

 

For more information you can visit our 

website at www.afcity.org/733/Rates 

where you can read the Resolution and 

see the specific rate structure changes.  

The City has made some adjustments to 

the water rates for various users in an 

effort to better align rates with usage. 

The adjustments went into effect July 1, 

meaning people will start to see the 

adjustments in their August bills. The 

purpose of the adjustments is to better 

align what people pay based on their 

usage. As part of the analysis the city 

looked at commercial, single-, and multi

-family residential units.  

 

LEARNING CENTER  

As always this is a free service to the 

community. Please call 801-492-3593 to 

schedule a tutoring time. 

The Bryan McKay Eddington Learning 

Center will reopen for the school year 

on August 21st. The center is open 

Mon through Thur from 3 to 6 p.m. 

We have drop in tutoring for students 

K-12. Students may read with a tutor 

each day, get help with math, English, 

or other subjects. We also have sched-

uled tutoring times for students who 

need one on one with reading.  

http://afcity.org/733/Rates
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PAVEMENT MANAGEMENT PROGRAM 
Last fiscal year the city kicked off its 

official Pavement Management Pro-

gram where we mapped every road in 

the city and listed when they will get 

fixed, what fix it will be, and about how 

much it will cost. This process will be 

ever changing as the city makes updates 

annually to include new roads, adjust 

timelines and fixes of existing roads, 

and update recently repaired roads. You 

can find details of the Pavement Man-

agement Program, including an interac-

tive map of the city road projects, by 

visiting www.afcity.net/254/streets.  

 

There are only a few months left in this 

construction season but the city is still 

trying to get as much done as possible. 

To the right are some of the major 

roads or areas that will have significant 

road work done this year. The major 

road work will take place on 1120 N, 

the Auto Mall drive, and in Columbia 

Village just south of Main St. These 

roads are only some of the work being 

done, with more work to continue be-

ginning next spring. For questions re-

garding these projects, or the pavement 

management program, call Public 

Works at 801-763-3060. 

 

 

 

The Utah County Fair will be tak-

ing place Aug 15ð18 at the 

Spanish Fork Fair Grounds and 

will include numerous events, 

including bull fighting, monster 

trucks, and a demolition derby. 

Visit www.utahcountyfair.org for a 

complete list of events and to 

purchase tickets. 

1120 N�³ from 500 W to 150 W   
Construction begins July 31, 2018 on the north side of the road. Once the north 

side is complete they will shift to the south side. This road should be completed 

by mid October of 2018. 

Auto Mall Drive 

Construction begins July 26, 2018. They will be working on one half of the road at 

a time. At times traffic will be reduced to one way, or vehicles will only have ac-

cess from one end of the road. Completion estimated for mid October of 2018. 

Columbia Village 
Construction begins approximately August 7, 2018 on multiple roads at once. 

Minimal tree trimming may happen prior to construction. Roads should be mostly 

accessible except for during peak construction. These roads should be completed 

by mid October of 2018. 

http://afcity.org/254/Streets
http://www.utahcountyfair.org

